

August 2025

Dear Parents or Guardians,

At times a reporter or photographer from the Anchor (Diocese of Fall River newspaper), Cape Cod Times, Catholic Schools Office, Foundation to Advance Catholic Education, etc. will visit the school to feature the staff, students, and school in a particular article. At times, a photographer may photograph students at school events to be used in school related informational and promotional materials. Student photographs or videos (from classroom presentations or school events, athletics, drama, etc.), taken by a staff member may be posted on our website, Facebook, or Instagram page.

Please indicate below whether photographs, video and/or voice recordings of your child/ren may be used in the school's print publications or posted electronically by SPXS.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office.

Sincerely,	
Deacon Peter Schutzler Principal	
%	
Yes, I do give permission for photographs, video or the to be used for any school print publications or promotional matelectronically for any purpose by the school and its staff.	· /
No, I do NOT give permission for photographs, video child/ren to be used for any school print publications or promot posted electronically for any purpose by the school and its staff	tional materials, or to be
Child/ren Name(s):	
Parent Signature:	Date: